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Leaving Cert Applied at Coláiste Bríde, Enniscorthy 
 

10th June, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to inform you that your daughter has been successful in her application for a place 
on the 24/25 Leaving Certificate Applied (LCA) Programme.  

Please find below further details regarding the programme that your daughter will be taking part in 
next year. 

Work Experience Days  

Please note that work experience will take place each Wednesday. We believe this will bring a 
structured and manageable routine to the school week.  

Text Books and Costs 

Due to the practical nature of LCA we expect that students will not need to purchase any text books in 
advance of the academic school year and students will be provided with subject specific packs and 
materials throughout the year.  

While there will be no LCA programme fee for this first year and course materials will be paid for by the 
school, we do however expect that there will be several field trips and outings over the duration of the 
course. We will do our utmost best to keep travel costs to the absolute minimum for our students. 

Induction Dates  

Leaving Certificate Applied students will have an induction day on returning to school in late August 
along with the rest of their year group. All school correspondence regarding 5th year students will still 
apply to your daughter. Please keep a close eye on VS Ware for updates. 
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Attendance in LCA 

The two-year LCA programme consists of four half-year blocks called sessions. Success in the LCA is 
dependent on several factors. Credits for coursework, tasks, orals, practical exams and final state 
exams. Good school attendance is key to gaining these credits and we ask you to support your 
daughter in attending school as much as possible during all sessions. 

If you have any question with respect to any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school.  

We wish your daughter the very best as she embarks on her senior cycle journey and the Leaving 
Certificate Applied programme at Coláiste Bríde. 

 

 Warm Regards

 

_____________________________ 

Kiera O’Sullivan 

Principal
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